Minutes from ARMM Regional Committee

Tuesday, April 20, 2010
Hampton B. Allen Library, Wadesboro, NC
Minutes taken by Susan Bellew, Family Promise of Moore County, in the absence of secretary Tammy Sinnott.

***At the May 18th, 2010 ARMM meeting Subrina Hough of Sandhills Community Action Program requested the following clarification be added to the minutes:

No funding options were considered (voted upon) at this meeting.***

Call to Meeting

Brief introductions were given from each of the member agencies that were in attendance.

Tim Emmert welcomed members and told newcomers how to access minutes and other information pertaining to ARRM from the NCCEH website.  www.ncceh.orh/bos/armm
The March minutes were recommended for approval. Motion was given and carried, March minutes were approved.

Subrina Hough introduced Leon Gatewood, the new board chair of Sandhills Community Action Program.  He announced that Nezzie Smith has retired and Nina Walker will be the interim Executive Director.  
Old Business

Wanda Feldt gave a brief BOS CoC update and requested contact information from the member agencies of the ARMM members. Currently, 21 agencies are listed as members with two others pending.
Wanda also gave newcomers a copy of the BOS COC Roles and Responsibilities. Wanda reported that she, Donna McCormick and Tim Emmert went to NCCEH on April 19th to look at structure review.  

The BOS wants to hear by May 4th, by email or phone, intentions to apply for funding.  The pre-application will be due by June 4th.  Wanda will announce our intention to submit a renewal and a new application.
Clean-up Business

The plan is to have meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of the month except for August and November, unless the NOFA comes out in either of those months.  Anne Friesen will look into finding a meeting space that will be more central to participants from Moore, Richmond and Anson counties.  We will keep the May meeting at the Moore County Ag Center.

New Business

Funding Applications-After discussion with NCCEH, Tim Emmert recommends that we consider two programs for this funding cycle.  The first would be SCAP’s renewal application for transitional housing.  Tim also suggested we explore the possibility of creating a new tenant based or project based rental assistance program for adults with a disability.  

Tim will look into putting together a power point on the funding stream and ask Denise Neunaber at NCCEH for possible funding for the project.

Susan and Tim will talk with Denise Giles from Cumberland Interfaith Hospitality Network about tenant based vs. project based rental vouchers.
Motion to adjourn, motion carried meeting adjourned.
